

May 14, 2020

Jimmy Sun President Sunrise Hitek Group, LLC 5915 N. Northwest Hwy Chicago, IL 60631

Dear Mr. Sun,

On behalf of Community Health Partnership (CHP), thank you for your donation of 25 DIY face shields, which we received on May 11, 2020. The Community Health Partnership is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit regional association of ten Community Health Centers, representing 40 locations, in Santa Clara and San Mateo Counties. CHP is a unique resource for local health center, with its professional staff offering critical support to allow member health centers to stay focused on patient care and community health. Our mission is to advocate for affordable and accessible health services for our diverse and multicultural communities regardless of socioeconomic, ethnic, religious, or cultural background and to support our community health centers efforts to provide high quality health care to its 165,000 low-income and medically underserved patients.

Your generous donation of face shields provides vital Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) and supplies to front-line healthcare workers across our community health centers. The PPE keeps healthcare workers, patients, and families safe during face-to-face interactions while providing COVID-19 testing and a range of healthcare services provided by our community health centers, such as adult and pediatric primary care, prenatal care, immunizations, dental, optometry, and urgent care.

CHP is a tax-exempt organization. Our tax identification number is 77-0352645. Your much-appreciated donation is tax deductible, to the extent allowable by law.

Thank you again for your donation and your support of the community health centers.

Sincerely,

Dolores Alvarado, MSW, MPH

Chief Executive Officer

Community Health Partnership